
 

From: Implementation <Implementation@huntingdonshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 27 July 2023 18:01 
To: Luton Airport <Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Claire Burton @huntingdonshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: TR020001 – Luton Airport - Letter re Appointment of the Examining Authority, Invitation to the 
Preliminary Meeting and Notification of Hearings 

 
Good afternoon, 

 
I write further to the letter dated 13th July 2023 in relation to the appointment of the Examining Authority, 
the Invitation to the Preliminary Meeting and the Notification of Hearings. 

 
As outlined in previous correspondence, please be advised that Huntingdonshire District Council does not 
intend to participate further in the DCO process. 

 
 
 

Thank you and kind regards, 

Tianna Woolf 

 
Tianna Woolf 
Administration Assistant - Implementation team 

Phone  
 

Huntingdonshire District Council 
Pathfinder House 
St Marys Street 
Huntingdon 
PE29 3TN 

 
 
 
 

Disclaimer 
 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the 
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. 

 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived 
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email 
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to 
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete 
this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. 
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the 
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or 
policies of the Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 




